
    
F O R   I M M E D I A T E   R E L E A S E 

October 31, 2017 
 
CONTACT: Michael Mundell, Solid Waste Manager 

424 South Castell Ave. 
New Braunfels, TX 78130 

830.221.4040 
mmundell@nbtexas.org 

 
No Solid Waste Collection on Thanksgiving Day 

 
 
New Braunfels, TX – In observance of the Thanksgiving holiday, there will be no residential or commercial 

collection by the City of New Braunfels on Thursday, November 23rd for garbage, recycling, or green waste.  

Residents with a designated Thursday collection day will have collection shifted to Friday, November 24th.  The 

following week collection days will resume as normal. 

The City Recycle Center will be closed Thursday, November 23rd and Friday, November 24th and will reopen 

on Saturday, November 25th at 8:00 a.m. 

For more information, visit www.nbtexas.org/swrd or call the City of New Braunfels Solid Waste & Recycling 

Division at (830) 221-4040.  

For notifications about special collection events, download the free “My Waste” mobile app from the Apple or 

Android stores, or visit http://www.my-waste.mobi/TX-Newbraunfels.  Residents can also sign up for the “Notify 

Me” feature on the City’s website, by entering contact information and choosing the “Solid Waste and Recycling” 

list.  
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